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Dear Tamilnadu Flood Relief Supporter: 

We would like to thank you from the bottom of our heart for your generous donation towards our relief and rehabilitation 

efforts during Tamil Nadu Flood in December 2015. As you are aware, the damages done by the floods were 

unfathomable. While you had a choice to help the needy people by donating to any charity, we thank you for choosing to 

donate to Muthamizh Sangam of Central Florida (MCSF) that gave us an opportunity to help our people in times of great 

need. 

We raised in excess of $22,000 by generous donations from donors like you. To minimize overhead expenses, our team 

in Orlando worked directly with friends and families in Tamil Nadu to work with suppliers to procure grocery items, 

clothing, blankets, hygienic items and water bottles and shipped them to volunteers on ground both in Chennai and 

Cuddalore areas. The volunteers in Tamilnadu were friends and families of our members. They ensured that the donated 

items were handled appropriately and directed to the people in need. 

After all the relief and rehabilitation effort so far, we have a balance amount that MSCF plans to use to continue to 

provide educational scholarship to students from needy families affected by the floods. For full report of MSCF’s flood 

relief work, please visit our web site at http://orlandotamilsangam.org/FloodRelief 

Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity for helping us serve people affected by floods in Tamil Nadu and 

most importantly thank you for your trust in MSCF. MSCF is a 501c(3) nonprofit organization registered in Florida.    

Again thank you so much for your generous support. If you have any questions about this relief work or other MSCF 

charitable work, please feel free to contact us or any of our Board/Executive members.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Vijay Shanmugam                                                                                                                           T. Madhanagopal 

Tamilnadu Flood Relief Coordinator                                                                              Chairman of the Board 

Muthamizh Sangam of Central Florida                                                                       Muthamizh Sangam of Central Florida 

 


